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Next Band Booster Meeting
Scheduled for September 11

The band performed what they had so far of at 7:00 p.m.
their marching show on Monday, August 27 at the football stadium during evening
for all their parents and friends at the Band practices.

Preview Night. They did a great job in front of
a packed house. It was a wonderful turnout!
More than twice the people present than last
year! | can't wait to see the finished product
with all the props! Great job Cadets!!!

If you would be interested
becoming a Band Booster and
being able to vote on important
issues regarding the band, just
show up to the next meeting. Dues
are $5 per year, renewable in
August.

If you would be interested in
receiving the newsletter and/or
update bulletins by email, please
notify Lillian Elmore at 637-7428
or llelmore@yahoo.com.
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THANK YQUI PROP HELP

A BI& Thank You goes out to the

Bob can still use YOUR help with the
following parents who helped with the

marching props. If your available to

band food trailer-- help, please call 371-4684.

e Bob Ball

e Carolyn Ball

e Bob Eberle

e David Kirwin

e Jim Fellinger

o Alex Mejia

e Gary Sowards
o Eric Whaley

o Tammy Whaley

e Charlie Brown

e Brian Young
e Louis Keith
You are all very much appreciated!ll

Eat at Mazzios

Eat at Mazzios during the month of
September and turnin your receipt to the
band room. Mazzios will donate 10% of the
total sales to the Band.

Corporate Boosters

The Collinsville Band Boosters is opening its membership to any persons interested in
becoming corporate sponsors. You will receive our newsletter to keep you informed of all
of our membership meetings and if you meet certain criteria, you can be a voting member.
In addition, you would receive a card good for two (2) burger baskets at all of the home
varsity football games.

We have set the price of this membership at $100. If interested, please contact Eric
Whaley 698-1427
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FUNDRAISERS

The following are some of the upcoming
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Fall Schedule

fundraisers we will be doing to get ready for our NOTE: There have been some changes to the

trip to Florida this spring:

--Eat at Mazzios, with 10% of sales benefitting

the band

--Mary Kay fundraiser

--Raffle tickets sold at concession for an
outside electric lamp with drawing at last
football game

--Used printer cartridges to be dropped off at
the band room for monthly cash-in.
--Window Stickers

Other fundraiser possibilities are being
investigated. More on these in the next
newsletter.

MEET THE CARDINALS

The CCC Marching Band entertained the
crowd Tuesday, August 28 before the
football players and cheerleaders were
announced. It is so wonderful to have the
band's support at all our school functions!
You all sounded great!
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fall schedule.

Aug 28 --Meet the Cardinals Night 7:00 p.m. at
football stadium

Aug 31 --Mannford football Game away

Sep 7 --Catoosa Football Game home

Sep 14 --Skiatook Football Game away

Sep 21 --Miami Football Game away

Sep 28 --Wagoner Football Game home

Sep 29 --MARCHING BAND CONTEST--Owasso
Oct 5 --Oologah Football Game home

Oct 6 --MARCHING BAND CONTEST--BA or
Renegade

Oct 12 --Pryor Football Game away

Oct 13 --OBA MARCHING CHAMPIONSHIP
--UCO Edmond

Oct 17 --OSSAA MARCHING CONTEST
--Skiatook

Oct 18 --Jay Football Game home

Oct 26 Webster Football Game away

Nov 2 --Grove Football Game--Senior Night home




